
 

 

Hello Room One Families, 

I am happy to report that the start of the year has been a success, 

we are off and running!  I want to thank all the families that provided 

snack last month, we had more than enough for everyone. I 

appreciate you! 

Every year for the Halloween Celebration the children get to dress up 

in their costumes, and have a parade around the school! The parade 

will take place on October 31st around 9:15 a.m. The children will 

parade outside around the parking lot so you can watch. Please 

have them wear their costumes to school and bring a change of 

clothes in their bag. 

Our focus this month is continuing the study of Continents, and we will 

begin with Africa.  We will study the map of Africa, animals, culture, 

and listen to African music to begin group time.  Since it’s October, 

we will be learning all about spiders, and will have an opportunity to 

dive deep into parts of a spider using picture cards! 

This month, we will also be learning about nutrition, and what a 

healthy meal consists of.  We will be discussing Food Groups, and how 

to integrate that into our daily lunches.  Each child will get a chance 

to show the class what they brought for their lunch, and the students 

will vote if it’s a healthy choice, or discuss what healthy choice they 

can choose instead. 

I’m looking forward to another great and SPOOKtacular month! 

-Kendra Banks 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

 

Wednesday, September 20th: 

Picture Day for Ms. Kendra’s 

Class.  

Tuesday, October 31st: 

Halloween Parade @ 9:15 

 

Thursday, October 26th & 

Friday October 27th: 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
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